The Mayor Flinders Council 25 November 2016

Dear Carol,

Re Proposed Legal Advice Policy

I have just finished reading the draft which is currently available for public comment until 1st December. I have also referred to the associated report from the Acting General Manager which was tabled at the October Council Meeting. In summary I would like to formally confirm my objection to the terms of the proposed new policy and request that Council now reconsider the matter. I would be happy to elaborate on my concerns if this would be helpful. Kind regards,